
Andrew Beattie

From: Scott Mewett <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Thursday, 18 August 2016 5:57 PM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because of the PAC further conditions, key issues of traffic,

noise and air quality. As a disability pensioner I am grievously concerned, disturbed and anxious regarding the

increase in traffic through additional truck movements, increase in noise from those truck movements and the

crushing and processing of imported soil and potential waste to the site, and finally the potential hazardous
decrease in air quality from contaminants contained within the imported soil and potential waste.

Furthermore I am greatly disturbed by the lack of due process being implemented by all parties concerned through
the acceptance of this amendment to the original proposal, when it is clear that this in no way represents a further

amendment but is entirely a construction factor of the original proposal. In this case it has been deliberately
removed from the original proposal and subsequent community consultation. Intentionally this key construction

requirement has been submitted been submitted as an amendment at this later date rather than submitting a new

proposal plan subject to community consultation.

Scott Mewett
Wattle Grove, New South Wales, 2173, Australia
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